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17 May 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Family Picnic 7th July 

Following the enormous success of our jubilee picnic last year, we want to invite families in again for a family picnic. 

On Friday 7th July we will be having a family picnic on the field. Parents are invited to come and picnic with their 

children. If there is bad weather on the day we will postpone, however, we have our fingers crossed for lovely 

weather like last year. 

You can arrive between 1.30 and 1.50, although the event does not begin until 2pm. Enter the school site via the 

main entrance, the same as for Come and Read. You will then go to your child’s classroom or classrooms to collect 

your child / children and then make your way straight to the field. Staff will be on hand to direct you to the 

classroom if you are not sure of the way. You will collect your child from the classroom door and the class teacher 

will sign out your child on the register. 

Once your child / children have been signed out from their classroom you will make your way to the field. There 

will be an area set aside for children who are with their parents. Please make yourselves comfortable. Feel free to 

bring picnic blankets, food and drink. We ask that alcohol is not brought on to the premises. We are also a nut free 

school so ask that nuts and nut products are not brought to the picnic as we have children with allergies to nuts.  

At 2pm the children who have not been collected by a parent will come outside and join everyone on the field. 

They will sit with the rest of their class and staff. Those children can bring in some picnic food or snacks to eat 

outside.  

We will have a small number of stalls set up including PAWHS refreshments and pre-loved uniform. Please bring 

cash as we are yet to be able to secure a card machine. 

We would also like to remind you of our mobile phone policies. Visitors must not use their phones whilst on site – 

that includes checking emails / texts, taking calls and taking photographs or videos. We thank you for your support 

with this safeguarding policy. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Skinner 

Inclusion, Pastoral and Safeguarding Lead 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

